POLICE DEPARTMENT

Police Officer
Justin Rodriguez

02-12-2025

Dear CPR Foundation,

On behalf of the NYPD, T would like to express our deepest gratitude for your generous contributions
to our local communities. Your support for food pantries, toy donations, youth events, and assistance
for victims and families in need have made an incredible impact. The compassion and care you have
shown through these initiatives have truly made a difference in the lives of so many.

Your efforts have not only alleviated immediate needs but have also fostered a sense of unity within
our community. The way your foundation brought together local residents, and the NYPD has been
particularly remarkable, creating a bond that will last far beyond these charitable actions. It is
inspiring to see how your dedication has sparked positive change, helping to build a stronger, more
connected community.

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support. The kindness you have extended is greatly
appreciated, and we look forward to the opportunity to work together in the future.

Sincerely,
Justin Rodriguez
Police Officer
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